
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

6th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I would like to send my congratulations to our wonderful Year 4 children and Miss Winfield 
as they have been successful in gaining the World Class Schools Quality Mark (WCSQM) for 
our school. The children worked tirelessly on each of the assessment areas, providing 
evidence of their characteristics, skills and talents both in school and out of school. This 
accreditation is a fantastic accolade to the enrichment opportunities and learning that our 
children have in our school.  
 
Welcome back to Mrs Cawthray – we are really pleased that Mrs Cawthray has returned to 
school this half term as we have all missed her. Mrs Cawthray would like to thank you for your 
kind messages and gifts over the past half term and she is looking forward to being back in 
school.  
 
Thank you to those that helped in school for the tidy up day. There are always lots of odd jobs 
to be done in and around school so if you ever have some time and would like to help in any 
way then please see Miss Miller. We really appreciate volunteer help in school as budgets are 
stretched and we have fantastic school grounds that need looking after.  
 
Year 4 Multiplication Check will take place this week in school. The children are well prepared 
and the checks will be administered during the school day. 
 
Year 1 Phonics Screen Check will take place week beginning Monday 12th June and this will 
be done within normal classroom routines and administered by Mrs Robinson.  
 
Just before half term we launched our Forest School Mascots competition – please 
remember to send any entries into school by the end of this week so that we can judge and 
announce the winners next week. 
 
This half term, Jigsaw lessons across the school will focus on growing up, the changes that 
occur during puberty and healthy relationships. Your children will be taught this topic area 
with age appropriate materials and in the format of discussions, written and visual 
representations. 
 
 



Celebration Assemblies – due to a number of sporting events and other activities we are 
changing the timings of these as we would really like parents to attend so please note the 
date and time of your child’s class celebration assembly: 
 

 Reception and Year 1 – Friday 16th June at 9.15am 

 Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 – Friday 23rd June at 9.15am 

 Year 5 and 6 – Friday 7th July at 2.40pm 
 
Upcoming PE Events 

 Friday 9th June – Y5/6 football vs. Riccall 

 Wednesday 14th June – Y4/5/6 Girls Football Festival @ York City 

 Friday 16th June – Y5/6 football vs. Wheldrake 

 Tuesday 20th June – Y3/4 rounders tournament @ Osbwaldwick 

 Monday 10th July – Sports Day – am KS1, pm KS2  
 
Diary Dates 
Year 5/6 residential – Wednesday 28th June - Fri 30th June at 3pm 
Summer term ends Tuesday 25th July at 1.30pm 
 
Please do contact the office or catch me on the playground if you wish to discuss anything 
with me. 
 
With best wishes 
 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mrs Pape (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team can 

be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-

a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff. 
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